
IWA Newsletter - September 17, 2021

IWA CELEBRATES GRANDPARENTS & SPECIAL
FRIENDS DAY!

Today we celebrated Grandparents and Special Friends Day in honor of National Grandparents
Day! Students in Grades K-2 invited their grandparents or a special friend or family member to
St. Joseph Hall to celebrate the occasion. Following a Prayer Service, all in attendance enjoyed
donuts and juice on the school grounds. It was a beautiful celebration, and thanks to all of the
Grandparents and Special Friends in attendance!

https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/11c1488c-708d-476c-9ed6-8ace013ebd56.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/10b17c96-d421-43a1-b00b-d4ce5b341f27.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/509ebc71-6f86-4c62-8b65-74e90df3f9d9.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/7e4b51cd-f312-46d1-bd83-a22b087ba06c.pdf?rdr=true


IWA CELEBRATES DOT DAY...
LEAVING OUR MARK!

International Dot Day 2021

This week, IWA students participated in many different
activities in celebration of International Dot Day! Events
kicked off on Wednesday with the story, The Dot, by
Peter H. Reynolds, read by Mrs. Kovacs. It is the story
that demonstrates the power of a single action and how
that single action can change a life. On Thursday,
students dressed down in dot attire, and on Friday,
students enjoyed a dot candy treat! Most importantly,
students reflected on their own actions, having a growth
mindset, and how their actions can impact others. Every
student also left their mark on a giant mural that was
hung in the hallway for all to see!



Making their mark through little
dots of service, like collecting

pull-tabs from cans!

Third grade students
participating in a pixel drawing

activity using dots!

Kinder Prep students throwing
kindness (aka confetti)
everywhere they go!

CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
from the desk of Mrs. Congelio

Students in Ms. Schram's fourth grade

science class have been learning about

the life cycle of a butterfly. After visiting

our Learning Garden, students were

able to find caterpillars eating milkweed.

The caterpillars were carefully brought

indoors and have been kept in a large

enclosed net until recently emerging as

butterflies! The butterflies were released

this afternoon.

Next week, the students will place the

opened chrysalises under the

microscope to examine them closely.



CALENDAR HIGHLIGHTS

CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE IWA 2021-2022 SCHOOL CALENDAR

Only a few spots remain for the the 2nd Annual Athletic Association Golf
Outing! Registration is still open!

A few spots remain for the IWA Athletic Association's 2nd
Annual Golf Outing scheduled for next Friday, September
24, at Ridgewood Municipal Golf Course!

Light breakfast and lunch is included. $75 per golfer or $260
for a 4-some. Sponsorships available!

Click here for registration and sponsorship information!

Incarnate Word Homecoming: Sponsorship Information!

Click here to sponsor Incarnate Word Homecoming!

Please join us for an Incarnate Word Homecoming
event on Saturday, October 16, in St. Joseph Hall
at Incarnate Word Academy! This casual,
fundraising event, co-sponsored by the Sisters of
the Incarnate Word and Incarnate Word Academy,

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=c_q8cpmmfdieqqubnbbcqif9vivs%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America%2FNew_York
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/11c1488c-708d-476c-9ed6-8ace013ebd56.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/7b6860ea-3dc6-4baf-b70b-c3ab662eeb41.pdf?rdr=true


will include a catered dinner, beer and wine, and
good times with friends and family. Make sure you
save the date!

WHAT'S THE WORD?

Volunteers Needed!
Volunteers are needed to support the IWA Certificate Program! Hours are 8 to 10 a.m. on

Mondays and Thursdays. Volunteers will help sort and process the orders on Mondays and will

fill and pass out the gift cards to students on Thursdays. Please contact Mrs. Schmuhl

at hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org to sign up!

LifeWorks Ohio Contest
Winner
The art entry submitted for the

"2021 Respect Life" Art, Essay

& Poetry Contest by student

Lyla P. has been chosen to be

featured in the LifeWorks Ohio

2022 Calendar for the month of

November. Lyla's entry was

selected from over thousands of

works. Lyla, we are so proud!

The Online Spirit Shop is OPEN!!!
If you forgot to order joggers or sweatpants for gym class or

perhaps you like something a friend purchased, now is your

chance to get it! Youth size joggers and sweat pant samples

are in the school office for your child to verify the correct size

he/she needs to order if you are unsure of the size. Please

ask him/her to stop by the office in the morning or at lunch to

verify the correct size. New patriotic merchandise items have

been added to the shop. Orders can be placed online from

Friday, September 17, 2021 until Sunday October 3, 2021.

Don't miss out on ordering as our next sale will not be until

the end of November.

Click here to shop Spirit Wear now until October 3!

http://hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org
https://iwapatrioticfallsale.itemorder.com/shop/sale/


Dress Down for the IWA Fund - Pre Pay for the Year on Praxi and get one
Dress Down Day free!
Next Friday, September 24, is our first "Dress Down for the Fund" day for the year! With a $5

donation, students can dress down on the following Fridays: 9/24, 10/15, 11/5, 12/3, 1/7, 2/4,

3/11, 4/8, and 5/6.

Payment can be made via cash, check made payable to IWA or via Praxi. We also understand

the ease of online payments, especially during these times, so from now until next Friday,
September 24, pay $40 in advance and get one dress down day free!

To pay for the remainder of the year:

1. Log into your Parent Praxi Account

2. Click on the Online Forms Tab

3. Select the form "Dress Down IWA Fund - Year" form

Please note that you will need to complete this form for each student in your family.  Once you

submit the form for each student, you will be billed in your Praxi account.

8th Grade Portfolio Club
Any 8th grader is invited! To join, please see Mrs. Kovacs. Club dates are every Tuesday in the

Art room after school until 3:30 p.m. starting Tuesday, September 28.
If you are interested in applying to any high school Art scholarships, please notify Mrs.
Kovacs no later than September 30th, 2021.

Scholarships generally require a portfolio for submission. Students will need to meet with Mrs.

Kovacs and work on their portfolio during the club dates. Recommendation letters will only be

written for those students who join the 8th grade Portfolio Club.

The Certificate Program began Monday,
September 13!

The IWA Certificate Program kicked off last
week! The IWA Certificate Program is the single
largest fundraiser for Incarnate Word Academy. The
funds generated from this fundraiser support the
IWA Fund, which was established to bridge the gap
between tuition charged and the cost to educate
your child. With the support of every IWA family, we
can continue to keep our tuition increases to a
minimum. Read more information from Mrs. Schmuhl
by clicking the blue button below!

Click here to get
started!

HIGH SCHOOL CORNER

Click on the Directory to the right to
access the Catholic High Schools and
their Admissions dates, including Open

https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/36d97e49-17b4-4655-b08b-cf7965d6a893.pdf?rdr=true


Houses, Shadowing, Placement Testing
and more! Any questions, please
contact the 8th grade teachers.

Click below for Padua Youth Wrestling
information for grades 1-8!

Incarnate Word Academy
Address: 6620 Pearl Rd

Parma Heights, OH 44130

Tel: 440-842-6818

Get In Touch

 ​  ​  ​  ​  ​

https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/contact
https://www.facebook.com/iwaonline/
https://twitter.com/IWAOnline
https://www.instagram.com/iwaparmaheights/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/incarnate-word-academy/
https://www.youtube.com/user/IWA1935

